
From: Andrew Brissette (ABrissette@neha.org) This sender is in your contact list.
Sent: Fri 9/21/12 2:06 PM
To: andrewbrissette@live.com

 

 

From: Rance Baker
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 1:03 PM
To: Andrew Brissette
Subject: FW: EZ staffing changes

 

Andrew,

 

I can’t believe I leŌ you off this email list. Sorry.  Here is what I sent out to everyone a liƩle while ago. 

 

Rance 

 

_____________________________________
Rance Baker

Program Administrator   

National Environmental Health Association, Entrepreneurial Zone

720 S. Colorado Blvd., Ste. 1000-N, Denver, CO  80246

303-756-9090, ext. 306

rbaker@neha.org

 

From: Rance Baker
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 12:03 PM
To: Barry Porter; Carol Newlin; Chris Fabian; Christine Hollenbeck; Christl Tate; Cindy Dimmitt; Dawn Jordan;
Elizabeth Landeen; Genny Homyack; Ginny Coyle; Jill Cruickshank; Jill Schnipke; Jon Johnson; Kristen Ruby; Larry
Marcum; Laura Brister; Misty Duran; Nelson Fabian; Sandie Hubbard; Shelly Wallingford; Soni Fink; Terry Osner;
Trisha Bramwell; Vanessa DeArman
Subject: EZ staffing changes

 

Beginning next week, there will be a few staffing changes in EZ about which I wanted to inform you.
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First, Andrew Brisse e will be leaving NEHA as of October 1st.  With a background in architectural design,
Andrew is pursuing interests in that �eld.  Andrew has done a brilliant job organizing, upda ng and automa ng
processes that were disorganized and confusing.  He has managed the trainers and proctors well, and has
streamlined the trainer applica on process and exam request procedures.  He will leave us with a much
stronger system and department than when he arrived. 

 

The areas of environmental health and food safety had not been �elds of study for Andrew, and he, in prac ce,
knew very li le about our work when he came on board.  Over the past year, he has con nuously worked to
increase his working knowledge, with impressive speed and reten on.  He will be missed. 

 

Second, Soni Fink will take over responsibility for the trainers and proctors.  She will be, I am sure, an excellent
contact and resource for current trainers and to our growing list of new trainers.  Soni, as some of you might be
aware, has to manage two supervisors – she reports to both Jill C and me.  Soni will con nue with her work
with the AEC exhibitors and sponsors along with her new du es in EZ.

 

Third, on Tuesday, please welcome Brenda Voloshin to the EZ team.  She will take over the role of EZ Support,
which is a growing area of customer support, online training support, and research.   Brenda has a background
with the Peace Corps, and with policy and legisla on in DC.  She will be a great addi on to the NEHA team. 

 

Rance 

 

_____________________________________
Rance Baker
Program Administrator   

National Environmental Health Association, Entrepreneurial Zone

720 S. Colorado Blvd., Ste. 1000-N, Denver, CO  80246

303-756-9090, ext. 306

rbaker@neha.org
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